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TOWN OF BOXFORD

 MASSACHUSETTS 

01921

      
    BOXFORD CONSERVATION COMMISSION

                   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 7A Spofford Road on June 21, 2018 at 7:30 or such other time when posted to consider the

Notice of Intent 

By Applicant:   John Lombara
for the property located at: 36 Joseph Smith Way, Assessor’s Map 34, Block 1, Lot 4.1
Owner is proposing to construct a septic system repair utilizing a Presby Enviro-Septic Leaching Facility, including associated grading and connecting infrastructure. Also included in the plan is the removal of an existing volley ball court.
This is a joint hearing under the requirements of MGL Ch. 131, Sec. 40, as amended, and Boxford's Wetlands Protection Bylaw and Regulations. Plans are available at the Commission's office at 7A Spofford Road from 9am-1pm Mon.-Thur. For accommodations call (978) 887-6000, ext. 506. 

For the Commission,

Ross Povenmire, Conservation Director

